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Clarification No. 2 
 

Ref: UNDP/SOM/ROL/RFP/2019/019 
Implementation of Legal Aid Services in Baidoa, Kismayo,  

Jowhar and Dhusamareb in Somalia 
 

 

Query 
No. 

Clarification Requested 
UNDPs Response to the Request for 

Clarification 

1 For the submission, is it requirement 
to use both Email submission and  
e-Tendering submission, since the   
e-Tendering has requirement to 
encryption in Password, there is 
concern that sometime is differ the 
type of software we are using and 
might happen challenges to fail for the 
opening.   

Please note this is not an e-Tendering 
submission. 
 
The only allowable manner of submitting 
proposals for this RFP is ELECTRONIC 
SUBMISSION BY EMAIL ONLY. 
 
Proposals MUST BE SUBMITTED VIA EMAIL 
to the mandatory designated email address 
provided in the RFP document, namely, 

bids.so@undp.org    

 
Please refer to BDS No. 14, BDS No. 15 and 
BDS No.16 on page 18 of the RFP document 
for detailed submission information. 

2 Do we use Password encryption for 
financial only? 

Yes.  Only the Financial Proposal must be 
password protected. 

3 Is it compulsory to work all regions or 
we can select some locations  

No.  It is not mandatory to bid for all regions.  
Proposers can choose to bid for one or more 
locations.  

4 Is there any requirement Hard copy 
submission, if yes, please provide 
contact details 

No.  There is no provision for submission of 
hard copies for this RFP.  Proposals must be 
submitted by email as clarified in UNDP’s 
response to Query No. 1 above. 
 
NB: COURIERED OR HAND-DELIVERED HARD 
COPY PROPOSALS WILL BE REJECTED.  

 
 
Note: 

Proposers are advised to frequently check the following websites for any addenda/clarifications 

that may be posted. 

http://procurement-notices.undp.org/view_notice.cfm?notice_id=56762 
    
OR 
 
https://www.ungm.org/Public/Notice/92388 
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